
School Newsletter 

Week commencing  

6th November 2023 

It has been lovely seeing everyone back for Term 2 this week. Learning is in full flight, as 

we prepare for a very busy term ahead, but an exciting one!                                         

Hattie has enjoyed listening to the children read and we have welcomed to the team this 

week Mr Robinson (Caretaker), Mrs Foster (in the office), Mrs Christian (in Maple 

Thursdays and Fridays) and Miss Clegget (in Cedar), after paperwork came flooding in 

over the half term break - which was wonderful to start the new term with.                       

We look forward to celebrating the RBL and Poppy appeal next week and we cannot wait 

to see our contribution to the Kingswood Armistice Day village installation. 

Term 2's event calendar will be coming out next week to let you know 

everything we have coming up. We hope you have a safe, but fun Bonfire 

Night weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday. 

Mrs Sanchez and Hattie  

Monday 6th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

No Clubs  

Tuesday 7th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Drawing Club KS2 – 3.15-4.15pm                                              

Wednesday 8th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Film Club KS1 – 3.15-4.15pm                                               

Film Club KS2 – 3.15-4.15pm - next week Tuesday 

Thursday 9th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Swimming Lessons: Year 4 - Please provide your 

child with a packed lunch.                                                                  

Art Club KS1 - 3.15-4.15pm                                                         

Football Club KS2 EMC academy 3.15-4.15pm  

Friday 10th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Crusaders KS2 – 3.15-4.15pm  

What’s on this week    
6/11/2023 - 10/11/2023 

Gentle reminder: Payment for Wrap Around 

Care should be made in advance or on the 

day of provision. Thank you. 

FILM CLUB  - Only this week! This week only the Film Club KS2 is on Wednesday.  

Next week and onwards it will be back to normal on Tuesdays. 



New School Staff Members 

Mr Robinson (caretaker) 

Mrs Foster (in the office)  

Mrs Christian (in Maple Thursdays 

and Fridays)  

Miss Clegget (in Cedar) 

Reminder: We are a 
no nut school due to 
children having 
allergies, these 
include Nutella bars. Thank you.  

FOKS SPOT 

Autumn Disco 
Please send 

your forms in!  

           Thursday 16th November 

KS1 3.30-4.45pm  KS2 5.00-6.15pm. 
Tickets £5.  

Please see email sent to parents 
for further information. Wrap 

around care will be on as normal 
for pre-booked children only.  

If you need any wellbeing advice, 

guidance or support, please email 

wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

Website - www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

School Telephone  - 01622 842674            

Email - office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

Dress for the 

weather - As the 

weather keeps 

changing please 

provide your child with 

appropriate clothing.  

Please make sure all property has your 

child's name clearly labelled. 

Air Up Bottles – Please can children 

not bring Air Up water bottles into 

school.  We are aware they are 

expensive and if they break we will not 

be able to replace them. We thank you 

for your support and cooperation.  

Polite Request – Can we please 

ask that any payments being 

made to the school, by cash or 

cheque, be handed in to their class in an envelope with 

their name, class, amount of money & what it is for. There 

are envelopes available at Reception.  

Earrings – Please note that only small 

studs should be worn in school. If there 

are any active weeks, then earrings 

should be removed. Earrings are also 

not permitted in PE lessons. Thank you 

for your cooperation. 

Hair – If your child has long hair, please 

can you ensure it is tied up before they 

come to school. Thank you.   

Clothing – Can you please ensure the children’s 

clothes are labelled – we have had quite a few 

missing hoodies/fleeces/jumpers/cardigans and with the 

interchangeable weather at the moment the children are 

taking these off when it is warm and some are being 

misplaced as they are unnamed – thank you!     

Parking - When dropping off or collecting your child 

please park considerately and ensure 

you are not obstructing drives, 

garages or access to roads.  Please 

be respectful of our neighbours.  We 

appreciate your support in this matter.   

Remembrance Day Poppy Appeal! 

Next week is our Poppy Appeal - 

please do send in a contribution with 

your child if you can. Fundraising for 

the Royal British Legion. 

Crusaders We are really pleased to be able to have 

Crusaders Club on Fridays return to Kingswood.  Letters 

will be sent home where children can sign up beforehand 

or they can bring signed forms to the club.  This is for Key 

Stage 2 children. The club will start next week and we’ll 

look forward to welcoming Sonia back at a later date. 

Polite Notice – When bringing your 

child to school, please can the 

Parent/Carer accompany the child to 

the school office and not drop off 

outside the gate - 

Years R-5. This 

includes Wrap 

Around Care. Thank 

you for your 

Letters – The following 

letters have been emailed 

home this week:  

Executive Head weekly 

letter.  

Flyers – The following flyers have been emailed home this 

week: Christmas Flyer, Charlton Athletic Football, E-

Scooters. 


